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Dear Parents 

 
This term, we share in the whole school topic of All Creatures Great and Small.  

Our topic aims to explore a range of animals. Beginning with our pets, how we look 
after them and how they look after us. The children have already expressed an interest 

in bringing their pets from home into school. However, in the hope of avoiding turning 
our classroom into a mini animal farm can I ask for photographs instead? The children 

can then share and talk about their pets with the class. 
 

We will look at farm animals and their babies, find out about nocturnal animals and 
learn about those that are endangered. In time for our exciting trip to the zoo we will 

find out about animals from other countries especially those considered wild and 

dangerous. And finally, we will move from the Big 5 to the small world of mini beasts, 
comparing habitats and environments.  

 
As the warm weather approaches our lovely outdoor area is increasingly being used. 

We have discovered that we are lacking in sand and water tools so if you have any 
unwanted equipment we would be very grateful. 

 
We will be continuing our parent reading session on a Wednesday morning so please 

feel free to pop in. As always, our topic is directed and guided by the interests of the 
children so anything your child would like to bring in and share, related to the topic, is 

always appreciated.  
 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
 

 
Mrs Dinnis-Searle 
 


